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December 16, 2009 

John Stanek, Senior Vice President 
Western Pacific Housing, Inc. 
6701 Center Drive West, Suite 900 
Los Angeles, CA 90045 

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
- RIVER PARK PROJECT, CITY OF OXNARD, CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. 93-010, Cl-8441, 
File No. 02-102) 

Dear Mr. Stanek: 

In our letter dated September 20, 2002, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated 
under Order No. 93-010, CI No. 8441 which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements 
(WDR). 

In a letter dated February 26, 2009 submitted on your behalf by Timothy Thompson of Entrix, 
the Regional Board was notified that the construction and dewatering activities performed for 
the site were completed on July 31, 2008 and termination of the WDR was requested. 

Since you have completed the construction, in which all reporting requirements have been met, 
and you no longer need the WDR, the coverage under Board Order No. 93-010, CI No. 8441 
for the subject facility is hereby terminated. 

I If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager, Mr. Orlando Gonzalez, at (213) 
620-2267 or Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Rebecca Chou, at (213) 620-6156. 

I 

Sincerely, 

cc: Ms. Melinda Talent, Ventura County Environmental Health Division, Land Use Unit 
Mr. Timothy J. Thompson, Entrix 
Mr. Michael Solomon, United Water Conservation District 
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Our mission is topresewe and enhance the qua& of California S water resources for the benefit ofpresent andfuture generations. 


